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TO:   EUSTIS CITY COMMISSION 
 
From:   Tom Carrino, City Manager 
 
DATE:  February 20, 2025 
 
RE:   Officer of the Year / Employee of the Year 

 
Introduction:  
Corporal Fiedler is Officer of the Year 
Jesse Tallent is Employee of the Year 
 
Background: 
The Eustis Police Department would like to express their appreciation by presenting 
plaques to Corporal Fiedler and Jesse Tallent. 
 
Prepared By: Elena Pasek 
 
Reviewed by: Tom Carrino, City Manager                             
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


